
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Rising Light Relief Announces Organizational Indemnification Policy 

Bakersville, NC — Rising Light Relief is committed to serving the community with integrity and 
transparency while providing disaster relief services. As part of this commitment, Rising Light 
Relief is indemnified from all liability except in cases of gross negligence. This policy applies to 
all operations, including those involving volunteers, staff, donors, recipients of donations, and 
any accidents occurring on or off property while conducting activities related to Rising Light 
Relief’s mission. 

Rising Light Relief and its partners, sponsors, and affiliates assume no liability for the actions of 
good Samaritans, or any individuals involved in the organization’s efforts. This includes, but is 
not limited to, the distribution of food or goods to the community. All services and items 
provided by Rising Light Relief are offered in good faith and without warranties of any kind. 

By participating in any capacity with Rising Light Relief’s operations—whether as a volunteer, 
staff member, donor, or recipient—individuals agree to release the organization, its affiliates, and 
sponsors from any claims, damages, or liabilities arising from such involvement, except in cases 
of gross negligence. 

This indemnification policy ensures that Rising Light Relief can focus its efforts on providing 
critical disaster relief services to Bakersville, NC, and surrounding areas without unnecessary 
legal exposure, while maintaining the highest standards of care and compliance. 

For questions or more information about Rising Light Relief and its policies, please contact 
Roxann Kuhns at risinglightrelief@gmail.com, ATTN: Roxann in the subject line. 

About Rising Light Relief: Rising Light Relief provides disaster relief services, including meal 
provision and serving as a distribution hub for essential supplies, to Bakersville, NC, and 
surrounding areas. The organization is dedicated to supporting communities during times of 
crisis. 

 

This press release outlines the organizational indemnification policy for Rising Light Relief and 
is issued in compliance with applicable nonprofit regulations. Tax-deductible donations are 
managed by Veterans Celebrating Life for the duration of their fiscal sponsorship. 

 

mailto:risinglightrelief@gmail.com

